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VISITATION POLICY STATEMENT

Atrium Health values visitation as an important adjunct to the care and comfort of its patients
and provides visitation rights in accordance with our non-discrimination policy, which provides
access without regard to race, color, religion, national origin, age, sex, sexual orientation, gender
identity, gender expression, disability or source of payment. Consideration is given for patient
care to include special needs of the patient, therapeutic environment and patient preferences.
Visitors may be limited or restricted when visitation would interfere with the care of the patient
and/or the case of the other patients.

For Visitation Restrictions During the Pandemic refer to Visitor Restrictions During Pandemic
Guideline Document
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